
Counting before Black Friday
Sales
Black Friday will soon be here. Because of all the uncertainty
and  change  that  has  happened  during  2020  with  the  world
related to health, business, and income it is important to
make good decisions about sales that might be available for
Black Friday/Cyber Monday.  I know that I my resources are
significantly less and I will not be renewing some of the
items that I have purchased in the past. The piggy bank is
much  smaller.   So  a  more  careful  priority  list  is  being
developed.

https://serenacrossfield.com/counting-before-black-friday-sales/
https://serenacrossfield.com/counting-before-black-friday-sales/

